Phoenix Class Newsletter End of Term 3

and looking forward to Term 4

Dear Parents and Carers,

This term has been incredibly busy for all of the children in Phoenix Class. We have packed in so
many exciting activities, including our work on Ancient Egypt, culminating in the children painting
a scene of the Pyramids of Gaza. They have learnt about composition, background and foreground
and how to blend using primary colours to make a range of shades. We learnt about this ancient
civilisation that grew up along the banks of the River Nile and about Ancient Egyptian gods.

During our science lessons, we enjoyed learning about how an electrical circuit needs to be
complete to work and how to stay safe in our homes around electricity. We investigated how to
make a bulb light up.

In week 5, we visited our church and learnt all about the story behind Christingle. We moved
around the church to different areas and learnt about how this service is important to Christians all
over the world.

A few things to remember:

Next term we will be studying volcanoes and mountains in our topic, so if you have any books related to
this, it would be lovely to bring them in to show the class. In maths we will be continuing with our times
tables, particularly the 3s, 4s and 6s, so if you have a little bit of time to practise this would be very helpful.
Don’t forget to go on TT Rock Stars if you can. We will be going swimming every Wednesday afternoon so
please could the children come into school with a swimming costume, a swimming hat and a towel. Please
come into school in normal school uniform.

Have a lovely half term holiday and we are looking forward to seeing all the children back on Monday 24"
February 2025. From Miss Ford, Mrs Pym and Mrs Plaskitt.



